
New Trail Ribbon Cutting Celebration  

 

     
  
The new trail at the Community / Senior Center (40 Brimfield Road in 
Holland) is finished! The Highway Department did a great job, and the 
surface is compacted and smooth. The trail is .2 miles long and forms a 
circuit, so that it is easy to count laps, if you want to keep track of the 
distance you have walked or jogged. 

 

 
 
In the next few weeks a couple of granite benches will be installed, and a 
sign posted listing the distance of the trail. Once the sign is in place, the 

trail will be fully ADA compliant. 
 
Paula Bak, the Center’s director, has scheduled a ribbon-cutting for 6:30 
PM on Thursday, September 22nd, 2016. Stop by then, or anytime, to 
enjoy a walk or jog on Holland’s newest recreational asset. Bike to the 
Center, if you like. A bicycle stand was recently installed, as well. 
 


